Mary Ann Anders, Ph.D.
2216 University
Stillwater, Oklahoma 74074
(405) 743-1842

October 18, 1982

Seymour Rosen

SPACES

1804 North Van Ness

Los Angeles, California 90028

Dear Seymour:

I received your letter Friday. I am gathering a list of Foundations
to send you as well as the names and addresses requested.

I will see the Galloway family this weekend when the Kansas people
and a few of us from Oklahoma go to Foyil to try to stabilize the workshop
for the winter.

I may make a few changes in the letter. At any rate I'll try to get
it back to you late next week. I have had a very negative and somewhat
disturbing response from Phillips Petroleum Foundation.

Barbara Brockman says you are having a conference in Michigan in
February. Could I have more information, please.

Sincerely,

T e

Mary Ann Anders

MAA/mb



